
 

January 23, 2015 
 
 

Dr. Thomas Pleger 
President 
Lake Superior State University 
650 W. Easterday Ave. 
Sault Sainte Marie, MI 49783-1699 
 
 
Dear President Pleger: 
 
I am writing to inform you of your visit dates for the 2016-17 academic year. The visit to your 
institution is scheduled for 11/7/16--11/8/16. 
 
Evaluation dates are assigned after considering a number of factors, including your requested 
dates, the Commission’s need to schedule visits throughout the entire academic year, and holidays 
and major meeting dates. Please acknowledge receipt of this email and confirmation of the dates. 
If, however, the assigned dates present a serious problem, please contact me immediately. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jamie Stanesa 
Associate Vice President, Director of the Peer Corps 


